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TIME: 7:30 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

JANUARY 16, 1984 

PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building 

PRESENT: Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor Charles Taylor 
Councilmembers Jeffrey Siler 

James Singer 
Bernard Samples 
Brooks Compton 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Administrative Assistant Jon Bormet 

By majority vote of Council, Charles Taylor was elected Deputy-Mayor for 
1984-1985. 

Council discussed a letter of resignation received from Councilman 
Russell Sweetman. Upon Mr. Stone 1 s acceptance, Council concurred to appoint 
J. V. Stone to this vacant seat on City Council. 

Mrs. McLaughlin advised that those candidates contacted, all accepted to 
serve as members of the Charter Review Commission. The necessary legislation 
has been prepared. 

Mrs. McLaughlin advised Council that Mrs. Phyllis Brooks and Mr. Robert 
Perkins do not seek reappointment on the Board of Architectural Review. 

Mayor Heintz reviewed her recommendation for appointments to Council 
Committees, Council Liaison and Centerville 1 s Representation in other areas 
of Government. 

Mr. Kenning reviewed a Resolution to accept amounts and rates as determined 
by the Budget Conmission and to authorize the necessary tax levies to the 
Montgomery County Auditor, for the City of Centerville. 

Mr. Kenning also reviewed a Contract with the Combined General Health 
District of Montgomery County to provide for a rehabilitation program for 
alcoholics, cost to the City of Centerville is 10% of funds received by the City 
from the State of Ohio for liquor permit fees. 

~~Q..j) \ 
Marilyn J. Mclau~; ~ 
Clerk of Council 


